COULSDON COFE PRIMARY SCHOOL APRIL 2021

FRIENDS NEWSLETTER

SUMMER TERM NEWS
Autumn and Spring Term Update

The Easter Bunny made a surprise visit to school on a very
sunny day at the end of last term. There were lots of eggcited
faces and a few melting eggs!

Thank you for supporting all the events in the Autumn term. The
Christmas cards and craft bags proved extremely popular. In
total the term’s events raised £1100. The Bags of Support

charity drop brought in £450 and online shopping nearly £200.

Summer Term Events
We are hoping to run a Movie Night and a Mufti or Crazy Hair Day this term if possible. Details TBC.

The Old Coulsdon Village Fair is set to take place on Saturday 17th July, if restrictions allow. The organisers
will confirm on 3rd July if it is going ahead. We have a stall booked and usually run a sweet jars and a bottle
tombola. We may be asking for last-minute donations if it goes ahead.

The May Ball and Football/Dance Stars Day have been postponed until 2022 and July's Summer BBQ,
where we traditionally welcome new families to the school, is currently pencilled in for September.

Chair and Secretary Roles

We are looking for a new chair (or chairs) and a secretary to start in September. If you, or a partner, are
interested in finding out more about the roles please contact us asap at friendscoulsdoncofe@gmail.com or

catch us in the playground. Many members of the Friends work full-time and these voluntary roles can be
done around your home/work commitments. We will support and guide you through what is required.

Our Spending

So far we have funded classroom resources for all years, some Early Years outdoor equipment and the
workshop with illustrator Nick Sharratt. Money has also been earmarked for more Chromebooks and
towards a covered outdoor area.

We hope you and your families stay safe and well. Want to get involved, share an idea
Kind regards, or ask us a question?
Natasha Bloxham and Rachael Jolley, Co-Chairs friendscoulsdoncofe@gmail.com

KEEP SUPPORTING US AS YOU SHOP ONLINE - IT'S EASY AND FREE!

Simply register with and then pick us as your

chosen charity. When making any purchases go to the retailer via these
sites and we will receive a small donation each time you shop.

Friends of Coulsdon C of E School is a UK registered charity, number 1136580
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